
Dear	GCHA	Member	

We	cordially	invite	you	to	our	Annual	Meeting	and	Member	Appreciation	Night	on	Wednesday,	October	25,	2017	at	
The	Athletic	Club	at	Waycross,	1990	Waycross	Road	in	Forest	Park.	

Courts	will	be	available	for	games	from	4:00	until	6:30;	Food	and	refreshments	will	be	served,	followed	by	a	short	
meeting	at	7:00	PM.	

An	overview	of	the	past	year	and	a	summary	of	the	state	of	the	GCHA	will	precede	the	vote	for	the	2017	Board	
Members.	

We	are	also	beginning	our	2017	Membership	Drive	and	hope	you	will	renew	at	the	meeting	or	by	return	mail.	

Our	records	indicate	that	are,	or	have	been	a	member	in	the	past,	and	we	are	asking	you	to	continue	being	an	important	
part	of	the	GCHA	organization	by	joining	again.	

The	Annual	Dues	remain	unchanged	again	at	$25.	This	modest	contribution	is	an	essential	funding	for	our	activities:	Two	
annual	tournaments,	supporting	two	collegiate	teams,	www.gcha.org	website	maintenance,	reduced	equipment	prices,	
new	player	development,	and	a	variety	of	handball	events	throughout	the	year.	

If	you	cannot	join	us,	simply	write	a	check	for	$25,	payable	to	“GCHA”	and	mail	it	in	the	enclosed	return	envelope	to		

John	Matacic	

6750	Devon	Dr,	Liberty	Township,	OH	45044	

Whether	you	choose	to	join	or	not,	we	would	like	to	stay	in	touch,	informing	you	of	our	activities,	events,	and	the	
achievements	of	our	members.	We	request	that	you	update	your	contact	information	either	on	the	form	below,	or	you	
may	use	our	website,	www.gcha.org	,	selecting	Handball	Directory,	and	click	on	the	large	blue	outline	Update	Your	
Membership	Information.		If	necessary,	email	information	to	Scott	Walker	at	vswalker@me.com.	

Upcoming	Events	

	 	 Annual	Meeting	&	Membership	Appreciation	Night	 	 Wednesday,	October	25,	2017	

	 	 The	Winter	“All	Dudes	Day”,	the	Winter	Doubles	League,	The	Spring	Bye	Bye	Backwall	

	 	 The	Queen	City	Tournament	 	 	 	 	 January,	2018	

	 	 The	Caples	3-Wall	Tournament	 	 	 	 	 June	9	&	10,	2018	

Thank	you	for	your	support	and	membership	in	the	Greater	Cincinnati	Handball	Association.	I	hope	to	see	you	on	the	
courts,	and	at	the	Queen	City,	and	the	Caples	3-Wall.	

Denis	Hogan	

GCHA	President	

Name	 	 ________________________________________																	Phone	 _______________________	

Address		 ________________________________________	

	 	 ________________________________________	 				Please	return	in	envelope	provided	or		

Email	 	 ________________________________________												 				Update	via	website	 	 	


